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PLANNED GIVING 
P E T E R  G R A H A M  ’ 5 3

Albert College was the benefactor of a generous gift made by alumnus Peter Graham ’53 who passed away in 
2018. Peter attended Albert College as a boarding student from Toronto from 1950 to 1953. He enjoyed his 
time at the school playing rugby, senior volleyball, and was a member of the choir. 

After graduating from Albert College, Peter attended the University of Toronto where he achieved a 
Chemical Engineering degree. He worked in the pulp and paper industry in Chicago before returning to 
Canada where he worked for various departments of the federal public service, heading up the Metric 
Commission in Ottawa until his retirement in 1995. 

Peter was an avid skier and a proud member of the Canadian National Ski Patrol for over 50 years which is a 
rare accomplishment. While not having any children of his own, Peter enjoyed spending time with his sisters 
and his seven nieces and nephews in Ontario and New York. He was an active member of his church and 
volunteered his time providing pastoral care at the Ottawa Hospital, receiving a Governor General’s Award 
for over 20 years of volunteer service. 

P E T E R  S T A Y E D  I N  T O U C H  W I T H  M A N Y 
O F  H I S  C L A S S M A T E S  O V E R  T H E 

Y E A R S  A N D  E N J O Y E D  R E M I N I S C I N G 
A B O U T  T H E  G O O D  O L D  D A Y S . 

Peter was an active Albert College alumnus. He attended many reunions and social events, was a Class Agent 
representing his class of 1953, and volunteered to assist with the Annual Fund in 2000. He never missed an 

Peter in 2013 at an 
Ottawa Alumni Gathering.



1 8 5 7  S O C I E T Y
Alice (Hamblen) Black ’59
Elizabeth Cohoe ’62 & Paul M. Malo
Nicholas de Janitsary ’91	
Paul Egan ’59			 
Alison & Jefferson Gilbert	
Marsha Gormley

Alumni Gathering or Pub Night in Ottawa! Peter was always happy to share his memories of AC with other 
alumni in attendance, and enjoyed hearing about their Albert College experiences as well.

Thank you to Peter Graham for his generous donation to Albert College. His gift, as with all gifts, make an 
impact today and tomorrow. Peter’s donation helped to fund the Accessibility Project and added a much 
needed second washroom now located just outside the Memorial Chapel. Peter’s memory and legacy will be 
forever remembered and honoured through his love for Albert College.

“There is no doubt that the 
impact of planned gifts is far 
reaching. Thank you to Peter 
Graham ’53 and Helen (Wilson) 
Hawke ’40 for their legacy gifts 
received this year. 

We also wish to thank our 1857 
Society Members for including 
Albert College in their will with 
a planned gift. Gifts of these 
types have a lasting impact on 
the school’s Endowment Fund 
and for capital projects like the 
Accessibility Project.”

- Helen Walsh, ACFRE, CFRE,
Director of Advancement
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Paul Goyette ’42	
Lynn & Rob Hamilton ’65		
Jeanette Hepburn ’85
George Marshall ’67
Hon. John McDermid PC ’59	
Molly McIntryre

Kenn & Kim Morrison		
Christian & Laurie Prud’Homme	
Keith & Katherine Stansfield
Katita Stark ’66			 
Paige Summers
Dr. Jo-Anne Willment ’73

  Volleyball Team, 1953	          First Flat, Graham Hall Boys in 1953			               Graduation, 1953


